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8:30am
Worship 
Bulletin

Thursday, August 31
7:00 pm Prayer Service  - Lord’s Supper

Friday, September 1
6-7:00 pm Light Rest Bible Study

Conference Room

Sunday, September 3
Lord’s Supper
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am NO Education Hour
10:45 am Worship
1-3:00 pm Light Restoration

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR
Sunday, August 27
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Education Hour
10:45 am Worship V
1-3:00 pm Light Restoration

Monday, August 28
10:00 am LWML Cards
6-8:00 pm Before/After Open House
Loaves and Fishes

Tuesday, August 29
9:30 am  Friendly Visitors 
6:00 pm A.A.

Wednesday, August 30
8:00 am Prayer Breakfast

- Baker’s Sq., 98th & Lyn.
9:00 am To All Generations

- MN South District Office
6:00 pm       A.C.A.

with

If you would like to place an announcement in the Beacon, please give it to the office 
in writing (note or to office email below), by noon Tuesday for the upcoming Sunday.

V - On the 2nd and 4th Sundays at 10:45am, we offer a contemporary worship service.

Members: Be sure to pick up your copy of the September Eager Berean 
newsletter that is now in your family mail box in the narthex.

Visitors: Check out our website, www.berealutheran.org for more  
information about Berea. Find previous services (video), previous 

sermons (audio), learn of the missions that the congregation is
involved with, meet our staff, and more! Copies of the July/August Eager 

Berean newsletter are also available in the tract rack in the narthex.

CURRENT CONTRIBUTIONS* AND WORSHIP FOR AUG. 20, 2017 

General Fund $ 3,139.00 Thursday 7:00 pm 14

Building Fund $ 240.00 Nursery 0

Endowment Fund $ 20.00 Sunday 8:30 am 42

Memorial Fund $ 0.00 Sunday 10:45 am 27

All Other Funds $ 590.00 WEEK TOTAL 83

*Contributions include online giving

August 27, 2017 Maundy Th

8:30 am 10:45 pm Thur 8/31
Greeters - Sanctuary Sharon Kimmel Jerry & Laurel Gatz

                  - Parking John & Penny Blomquist Zelinsky & Isaacson

Communion

Worship Assistant Bruce Davis Andy Schuster Les Lehrke

Ushers - Captain Mike Murphy Dan Fors

         - Assistant Jake Murphy

Projectionist / AV Jeff Banks Joshua Thompson

Weekend Custodian Chuck Niesen

September 3, 2017
8:30 am 10:45 pm Thur 9/7

Greeters - Sanctuary Jeff & Deb Budzisz Dean & Dawn Bickett

                  - Parking Bruce & Anita Feller Alexis Gartland

Communion A. Gartland/J. LaMott George Wise

Worship Assistant Dale Zook Steve Opdahl John Hafner

Ushers - Captain Kevin O'Donnell Dean Bickett

         - Assistant Chuck Brummer

Projectionist / AV Lynn Henry Kevin Zook

Weekend Custodian John Hafner

THIS WEEK'S SERVANTS

NEXT WEEK'S SERVANTS

mailto:info@berealutheran.org
http://www.berealutheran.org/
http://www.berealutheran.org/


PASTOR OUT OF OFFICE
Pastor Tiaden will be out of the 
office through today, Sunday, Aug. 
27th. If you have a pastoral 
emergency, please contact
Pastor Hinck at 952-807-5203. 
And, we thank Pastor Hinck for 
leading our worship today! 

NURSERY LEADER
We are looking for someone to 
head up our nursery on Sunday 
mornings. If interested, please 
contact the office or Pastor Tiaden.

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL SEASON
As fall approaches, we need to 
begin preparing for the new Sunday 
School season. Currently, we are in 
need of a superintendent and at 
least one teacher. The teacher can 
be either for the Pre-K or K-3rd

grade classroom. Contact the office, 
Pastor Tiaden or Kathleen if you 
are interested.

FEATURED IN THE LIBRARY
August is Romance Awareness 
Month! Check out the ledge in the 
library for some intriguing 
selections. Gail Amundson

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY BETWEEN SERVICES
This morning, Pastor Hinck will be talking on the topic “Who Paid for 
Jesus’ Ministry” from the book “What is the Bible?”

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION
Chuck and Lois Brummer celebrated their 60th anniversary on the 24th!
In honor of that, there will be cake and coffee between services today in 
the Fireside Room.

LOAVES AND FISHES TOO VOLUNTEERS WANTED
Berea’s Loaves and Fishes Too volunteers will be providing a free meal at 
Creekside Community Center in Bloomington on Monday, August 28.  
New volunteers are always welcome to assist with serving from 5:20 to 
6:30 pm.  Contact Dan Fors for more details at 952-941-1553.

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE OPEN HOUSE
There will be an Open House for our Before & After School Care 
program on Monday, August 28th from 6-8 pm. I will need a few 
volunteers for this event; a greeter at the door, and help in the Fellowship 
Hall. The volunteers in the Fellowship Hall will help to; set up, clean up, 
talk to families, answer general info questions like: when do you open, 
when do you close, how do the kids get to Seven Hills, etc.? I will provide 
you with a answer sheet for all those questions. If there is one you that 
can’t answer, I’ll be there also and you can send them my way. Any help 
would be appreciated. If you would like to help out, contact Matt at 
beforeandaftercare@berealutheran.org or call the church office.

FALL FESTIVAL TIDBITS
"Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth " 1 John 3:18. 

Festival area heads are busy at work in their respective areas preparing for 
the Fall Festival on Sat., Nov. 11th. But, your involvement is
crucial too! Theme baskets or gift cards for the auction, and
white elephant items can be purchased and brought in. Bake
sale items can be decided on and tested…mmm, baked goods!

THANK YOU!
Bob & Muriel Trushenski provided today’s bulletins in honor of their 
anniversary, and Chuck and Lois Brummer’s children, David, Kristine and 
Gregg, provided the flowers today in honor of their parents anniversary.

LUTHERAN WOMEN’S 
MISSIONARY LEAGUE

----------------------

Money, That Old Bugaboo
Since it is possible to purchase 

greeting cards at certain shops for 
50¢ each, we will keep our recycled 

cards at that price.  From time to 
time people say, “These are too nice 

for just 50 cents.”  We agree that 
sometimes we do spend a good deal 
of time on our “creations.”  So, if you 

feel moved to pay more for one of 
the LWML cards—feel free!  This 

income all goes to the Lord’s cause.   

****

LWML Card Corner
Now available:

Remembering Shut-ins: 
Along with our prayers, “Thinking
of You” cards are always welcome.  

*****

Special Thanks: 
Recently we have been receiving 

some fine donations!
Thanks to all donors, crafters, 
& purchasers for your support! 

All card income goes to support 

LWML mission projects

in the U.S. & abroad.

“For the Son of Man is going to come with his angels in the glory
of his Father, and then he will repay each person according to

what he has done.” Matthew 16:27
St Paul talks about rewards on the Last Day in I Cor. 3, and Jesus says more about 

this “repaying” in Matt 19:27-30. Bottom line: your good works can’t buy you 
heaven, but in Christ your good works do matter, they’re pleasing your Heavenly 
Father, and they will be rewarded. In other words: your sacrifices for the Lord’s 

Kingdom are not in vain, they are not unnoticed by your Father. This should 
encourage you in your faithfulness.

Count Your Blessings…a Stewardship Minute


